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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

I have read and reviewed the article titled: Safety and efficacy of dual antiplatelet 

therapy after percutaneous coronary interventions in patients with end-stage liver 

disease, with a great interest. The authors tried to summarize and reflect on recent 

published data regarding the subject above in a greatly written “opinion review” article. 

I find the subject is an interesting subject and it addresses a daily challenging question in 

medical practice. As a hepatologist, we always face such questions during the medical 

take or as a consultation from the cardiology department.  The abstract is well written, 

and it gives good summary of the subject. All key words are appropriate, and they 

reflect the subject very well. Background and conclusion were adequately written and 

presented. All references are accurate. 

 


